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Orienting Young, New or Returning Farm Workers 

Do you have young, new, or returning workers on your 

farm? You may know your farm inside and out. But they 

don’t.  

 

Keep them safe by establishing an orientation program. 

This will help vulnerable workers avoid dangerous 

mistakes, learn new skills, and remember old ones.  

 

So this Ag Safety Week, help your workers stay safe 

and Let’s Talk About It! For more information on 

orienting young, new, or returning workers, visit 

agsafetyweek.ca. 
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